
Year 6 

Leavers’ Garden 

Party 

Tuesday 14th July 

2020 

1:50pm – 2:50pm 

 

Calling all Year 6 pupils…those in school and those at home. 

You are invited to our Leavers’ Garden Party to celebrate your time here with us 

at Wardley and to say a final ‘Goodbye’  

Sadly, we haven’t been able to have all the usual end of year fun and adventures 

but we can have a bit of party (socially distancing of course). 

So, bring along your blanket or a beach towel to sit on and we’ll provide the 

music and bunting. 

Now for the best bit… 

Because we cannot cater for this party, it means that you will need to provide 

your own snacks – so enjoy this moment. Bring in whatever you like…sweets, 

chocolate, fizzy pop, biscuits…go for it!  

As you are already in non-uniform, it takes away the fun of being able to wear 

your ‘own clothes’ but if you would like to make a bit of an effort and wear 

something a bit more ‘special’, please do   

I will come around to take photos of you all and will create a ‘photo mat’ for 

each of you to keep – a little something to remember everyone by.  

See you there  

 See you on the school field   

 Mrs Walker xxx 

  


